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 Sheriff’s Office Investigates Bay Point Homicide  
  
 On Monday, January 18, 2021, at about 6:36 PM, Muir Station deputy sheriffs were      
dispatched to the 2100 block of Willow Pass Road in Bay Point regarding a man who was shot.  
 
 Deputies found the victim who suffered from gunshot wounds. They rendered medical 
aid until the fire department and an ambulance arrived. The victim was transported to a local 
hospital where he was later pronounced deceased.  
 
 The victim is identified as 42-year-old Tresylan Shelton of Pittsburg. An autopsy this 
morning found he died of multiple gunshot wounds.   
 
 The investigation is ongoing. Anyone with any information on this incident is asked to 
contact the Sheriff’s Office Investigation Division at (925) 313-2600 or through Sheriff’s Office 
dispatch at (925) 646-2441. For any tips, email: tips@so.cccounty.us or call (866) 846-3592 to 
leave an anonymous voice message. 
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For more information, please call:  
Jimmy Lee, Public Information Officer:  (925) 313-2643 
The Contra Costa County Sheriff’s Office offers a full range of law enforcement services to over 1,000,000 residents 
in the 715 square mile county. Besides patrolling the unincorporated areas, Deputy Sheriffs provide comprehensive 
police services to a number of contract cities and special districts. Additionally, the Sheriff’s Office operates county 
detention facilities, provides security for the courts and runs the Office of Emergency Services. Log on 
www.cocosheriff.org for more information.  

Contra Costa County 

Office of the Sheriff 
David O. Livingston 

Sheriff 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
For immediate release 

January 19, 2021 

http://www.cocosheriff.org/

